
Wood Street car park - First Notice Oct 21 

THE COUNCIL OF THE BOROUGH OF MIDDLESBROUGH 
(WOOD STREET CAR PARK) 

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2021 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that Middlesbrough Council intends to make an order to 
temporarily prevent vehicles from using the section of Wood Street Car Park set out 
below because of works taking place on or near the car park.  
 
Access for pedestrians and the emergency services will be maintained at all times.  
 
The section of Wood Street Car Park will be closed from 8th November 2021 for 
eighteen months or until the works have been completed whichever is the sooner. 
 
The section of car park affected are;  
 
Wood Street Car Park – 19 spaces on the western side of the car park and the 
dedicated motor cycle bay, as shown below 
 
If the works are not completed within 18 months, the Order may be extended with 
the approval of the Secretary of State. 
 
A copy of the draft Order and Plan may be viewed on the Council's website 
www.middlesbrough.gov.uk. For further information please contact Sara Harrington  
- email trafficmanagement@middlesbrough.gov.uk. 
 
 

 
 
 
Dated 1st November 2021 
 
Charlotte Benjamin 
Director of Legal and Governance Services 
Town Hall 
Middlesbrough 
TS1 9FX 

http://www.middlesbrough.gov.uk/

